
Getting Ready for Third Grade! 

 
Dear Families, 
 

Soon your child will be entering the wonderful world of 3rd Grade!  My name is 

Kimberly Quinn and I have been teaching at Multicultural Magnet since 2001. I am 

pleased and excited to have your child in my classroom next year.   
 

You are the key to your child’s academic success!  Third grade can be quite 

challenging and it is the first year that they will take the Smarter Balance English 

Language Arts and Math test based on the Common Core State Standards (CCSS).  

To help your child start his or her third grade year off right, I have enclosed work to 

keep your child moving forward.  Students will receive a grade for their work.  Please 

make sure your child puts in his or her best effort and returns this packet the first day 

of school: 
 

Completed Activity Parent Signature 

2 Fiction Book Reports  

2 Non-Fiction Book Reports  

2nd to 3rd Grade Summer Packet  

Multiplication Practice Sheets  

Governor’s Reading Challenge  

Memorized Multiplication Facts 0-5  

(If possible, students should also start to 

memorize the 6-10’s) 

 

Review Addition and Subtraction with 

Regrouping and Zeros up to 10,000 

 

 

I have attached a contact information form that needs to be returned the first day of 

school.  In addition, you will find information on classroom supplies and the uniform 

policy.  Please be aware that the uniform policy is strictly enforced in my classroom.  

The classroom tends to get chilly, so please make sure to purchase appropriate 

uniform sweaters for your child during Back to School shopping.  
  
Third grade is a year of great academic and social growth and change.  My goal is 

to provide your child with the tools needed to be successful.  I have high 

expectations for both the students and myself.  I expect all of us to always put in our 

best effort, enjoy learning together, and to treat everyone in our classroom 

community with respect.  Feel free to e-mail with any questions or concerns at: 

kquinn@bridgeportedu.net.  I look forward to the privilege of teaching your child.  

Together, we can help your child succeed! 
 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Quinn 

mailto:kquinn@bridgeportedu.net


Contact Information 
 

Student Name:  _________________________________________________ 

 

Parents/Guardians:  _______________________________________________ 

 

Address:   _________________________________________________ 

     

_________________________________________________ 

 

Home Phone:  _________________________________________________ 

 

Cell Phone:  _________________________________________________ 

 

E-mail Address: _________________________________________________ 

 

Dismissal Information:   

 Bus #________ 

 Pick Up  (Name of Person__________________________) 

 Lighthouse After-School Program 

 

 

What would you like me to know about your child?  What are his/her 

strengths?  What areas does your child need improvement in? 

______________________________________________________

______________________________________________________

______________________________________________________

______________________________________________________

______________________________________________________ 
 

First Day of School Dismissal Information: 

 

______ My child will be taking Bus #  ________________ today. 

______ My child will be picked up by _________________ today. 

 


